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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: DAVID SEIBERT <DAVID.SEIBERT@Longandfoster.com>

Sent: Wednesday, November 24, 2021 9:47 AM

To: Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

Subject: 506 Cheatwood SUP  support

Attachments: Pages from 506 Cheatwood Avenue BZA Packet Final Reduced File Size.pdf; 506 

Cheatwood Ave - BZA Neighbor Feedback - 2021_02-15.pdf

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the sender's 

address and know the content is safe. 

 

   
Richard, 

 

I wanted to reach out and voice my strong support for this project.  I think that this is the type of no brainer 

development that Richmond desperately needs.  We have no chance of tackling housing affordability without more 

efficient land use.  In this case it appears that there will be 2 total homes on what was originally 3 lots.  Ideally we would 

put 3 homes in this space if you ask me.  So 2 is a no brainer.   

 

Concerning the design I think it will contribute well to the diverse housing stock in this area.  Definitely not 

overpowering and the scale and massing seem perfect for this site.   

 

Dave Seibert 

Licensed Realtor in Virginia 

313 N. 24th Street 

Richmond, VA 23223 

Cell: 804-201-7220 

Office: 804-346-4411 

www.daveseibertrealestategroup.com 

 

       

 

 

ALERT! Long & Foster Real Estate will never send you wiring information via email or request that you send us personal financial 
information by email. If you receive an email message like this concerning any transaction involving Long & Foster Real Estate, do not 
respond to the email and immediately contact your agent via phone. 

The contents of this e-mail message may be privileged and/or confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, any review, 

dissemination, copying, distribution or other use of the contents of this message or any attachment by you is strictly prohibited. If you 

receive this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail, and please delete this message and all attachments 

from your system. 

 

Warning: If you receive an email from anyone concerning a transaction involving Long & Foster Companies (“Long & Foster”) 
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which requests that you wire funds or that you provide nonpublic personal information by unsecured return email, do not respond to 

the message. To protect yourself, immediately call your real estate agent or other contact at Long & Foster.  

ô


